WELCOME TO OUR MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER!

If you are receiving this, you have registered on our website to receive our newsletters. Good job!

The Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is on Facebook.
Click here to like the page and follow us!

2% Tax Discount

For those of you who don't already know, the Village of St-Pierre-Jolys offers a 2% discount on your property taxes if

paid before July 31st. Who doesn't love a sale!? %/ S0 be sure to pay before July 31st to take advantage of this
great discount. We accept cash, cheque, telpay or e-transfer.

If paying by e-transfer, please send an email to info@villagestpierrejolys.ca with the following information:
- the answer to the security question

- the civic address or roll number of the property

- the amount being paid

Frequently Asked Questions



http://www.facebook.com/VillageStPierreJolys/

Have you ever wanted to know the answer to a Village
question, but the office is closed or you don't feel like contacting the office for a small matter? We have a solution.
Here is a new FAQ page on our website. Visit this page for our most frequently asked questions. This list will
continuously be updated to keep up with all changes in the Village. Click here to visit the new page.

COVID-19 Information

COVID-19

For trusted information regarding COVID-19, look no further than the Village website COVID-19 page. Click here to
find local, provincial and national information regarding this pandemic.

Splash Pad Re-opening

While attempting to re-open the splash pad, there was a malfunction which required us to order a new part. Once we
receive the part, we will do our best to re-open it as fast as possible as we know you (and especially your children)
could use a refreshing break. Keep an eye on our Facebook page and website for an official re-opening date.

Monthly poll



https://stpierre.municipalwebsites.ca/ENews/faq
https://stpierre.municipalwebsites.ca/ENews/covid-19

We will be holding monthly polls on our website regarding various things within the Village. We want your input.
Please go to the bottom of the website homepage. It will be on the left side of the screen. Please go vote!

Council Meetings

For the month of July, there will only be one monthly council meeting. The meetings have gone back to being face to
face. However, with restrictions still in place, we ask that you still pre-register with the Village office if you wish to
attend the meeting. For the month of July, the meeting will be July 8th at 7:00 pm.



